
   Florida Cell Phone Law School 
Zones                                          

As of October 1, 2019, Florida drivers are 
not allowed to hold cell phones in their 

hands in work or school zones. Our 
school zone begins on Nine Eagles Road 
and extends through all school property 

including Car Line.  Drivers in these zones 
should not hold the phone up to their 
ear, type anything on their screen, or 

even hold their phone to read their GPS.  
If law enforcement sees a driver breaking 
this new law, they may issue a  citation.   
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Bronco Banter 

March Important Dates 

2021-2022 Kindergarten - 5th Grade      

Registration Is Open!                            

Visit the MBE website for forms. 

3/1 E-Learner Spring Picture Day  

 1:30-3 pm Media Center  

3/8 Non-Student Day 

3/9 Spirit Night - PDQ 4-8pm 

3/15-19 No School - Spring Break            

3/22 Monday - Students Return 

3/25 SAC Meeting 3pm (virtual) 

3/26 End of 3rd Marking Period

 PTA Drive-In Movie Night 

4/2 Non-Student Day  
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Follow us on Twitter! 

@MaryBryantElem 

Galloping to Greatness 

With Gratitude… 

Discovering the Leader in Me! 

This month I’d like to focus on a previous Bryant Bronco. His story is just one example of 
how we strive to build a solid foundation for our students here at Bryant Elementary. 

    Chase Hartman was a member of Student Council, NEHS, Chess 
Club, Odyssey of the Mind, Choir and a Bryant sponsored Cub Scout 
group. Chase enjoyed volunteering and created  Read.Repeat, 
which collects and distributes used books to children in Title 1 
schools. 

    Recently, I was pleased to hear from Chase asking if he could 
execute his Eagle Scout Project at our school. We had an area 
which, at one time, was a vegetable garden but had become     
overgrown. Chase brought in a team of scouts to clean up the area 
and plant a beautiful butterfly garden.  

    I am very proud of Chase for continually finding ways to improve his former school and 
community.      

Irish 31 Cheers to Public Service 
Award 

Irish 31 Pub House & Eatery invites 
friends, family, fellow educators, parents 
and students to nominate a teacher that 
has made a true difference in their life, or 
the life of their loved one.  Irish 31’s iCare 

Foundation has announced the             
nomination period for teachers is now 

open for the third year of their Cheers to 
Public Service initiative.  The program, 
designed to celebrate the I.R.I.S.H. in 

those who have an undeniable impact on 
our community’s youth, honors those who 

are Influential, Reliable, Impassioned, 
Selfless, and Humble. 

Nominations are due no later than       
April 15, 2021. 

The link to nominate a teacher:  
www.Irish31.com/Cheers 

Congratulations to our 

STEM Fair Award           

Recipients! 

 

Third Grade Group Projects: 

 Abby Kuhl, Jamie Nguyen &                     

Matheus Pinzkoski 

 Addison Kieffer, Sloan Quann, Madelyn Spece, 

& Isla Pulas 

4th Grade Group Projects: 

 Addison DeJoseph & Kelsey Nartker 

 Emma Brown & Charitha Kasireddy  

5th Grade Group Projects: 

 Evan Shuey & Maegan Shuey 

3rd Grade Individual Projects: 

 Santiago Hyland 

 Weston Dabrowski 

4th Grade Individual Projects: 

 Collin Snyder 

 Shashni Sabarish 

5th Grade Individual Projects: 

 Aanya Akula 

 Victoria LaMura 

Congratulations to Victoria LaMura!   

Victoria will represent Bryant in the            
Semi-Finals of the District Tropicana       

Speech Competition being held virtually 
on April 15th. 

 


